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06 September 2023 
 
 
Tane Donovan  
fyi-request-23949-c71010f2@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
  
Tēnā koe Tane  
  
Your request for Official information, reference: HNZ00028912 
 
Thank you for your email on 25 August 2023, asking for the following which has been 
considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

I am writing to request the annual remuneration for the role of “Chief People Officer”, 
or the relevant pay band for that role. I would like the current relevant band and also 
for all years for which this position has existed. 

 
We are unable to provide you with the annual remuneration for the role of the Chief People 
Officer to protect his privacy. Therefore, this part of your request is refused under section 
9(2)(a) of the Act.  
 
We are however able to provide you with the pay band for this role. This information is 
provided in a previous OIA response that was sent on 18 July 2023, which is publicly 
available on our website here:  
 

• https://www.tewhatuora.govt.nz/publications/senior-leadership-roles-and-salary-
bands/ 

 
We consider that this satisfies the public interest in the release of the information you have 
requested under section 9(1) of the Act.  
 
I hope the information provided is useful to you. 
 
How to get in touch 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz. 
 
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602.  
 
Nāku iti noa, nā  

 
 
Sasha Wood 
Interim Lead, OIA & Proactive Release 
Government, Partnership and Risk 
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